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TITLE:
Coding, Billing, and Documentation for Professional Psychological Services
PRESENTER:
Antonio E. Puente, Ph.D.

DATE:

June 5, 2004

TIME:

9 am to noon

LOCATION:
Room 108, Social and Behavioral Sciences Building, UNCW
AUDIENCE:
Masters and Doctorate level psychologists
DESCRIPTION:
Using the Medicare program as a benchmark, this workshop will present national guidelines for the coding of professional services in both in and outpatient settings using the AMA CPT system (the one used by almost all carriers in North America and many internationally). Methods for billing such as the quantification of time and limits per CPT code as well as medical necessity will be discussed. Documentation for services, both from the standpoint of communication as and payer requirements, will be presented. Special focus will be placed on fraud and abuse. Limits to the current practice of psychology, ranging from the definition of a psychologist as a non-physician to incident to, will be discussed in detail. Several solutions to these current problems will be outlined and projections for the future of psychological services will be considered.

LEARNING OBJECTIVES:

1. To become more proficient in the use of the AMA CPT coding system.

2. To become knowledgeable of the national guidelines for billing psychological services.

3. An understanding of required documentation when a psychological service is rendered.

4. Appreciate the difference between fraud and error when providing psychological services.

5. To understand current problems of national policy and their translation into local ones.
PRESENTER CREDENTIALS:

Antonio E. Puente is Professor of Psychology at UNCW and maintains a practice limited to clinical Neuropsychology. He has been Past-President of the North Carolina Psychological Association, North Carolina Psychological Foundation, National Academy of Neuropsychology, and the Division of Clinical Neuropsychology of the American Psychological Association. He has chaired various committees and boards of APA as well as has served two terms on the APA Council of Representative and is currently serving a second term on the APA Policy and Planning Board. He has published several books and numerous scientific articles and is currently the editor of Neuropsychology Review. He received and maintains a federal government appointment to the Medicare Coverage Advisory Panel and represents APA on the American Medical Association’s Current Procedural Panel. 

CONTACT INFORMATION:

Reuben Silver, Ph.D.

1508 Military Cutoff Road, Suite #303

Wilmington, North Carolina 28403

910.256.9007

reubensilver@ec.rr.com

